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EBAA calls on governments to use an individual risk-based approach versus  
“country-to-country” to avoid ineffective travel bans 

 
The European Business Aviation community supports the European Commission’s proposal to update 
the rules on coordination of safe and free movement in the EU focusing on a ‘person-based approach' 
but considers that after 2 years of experience of the covid-19 pandemic, this approach should avoid 
the repetition of inefficient actions and measures. 
 
The business aviation community is concerned about the recent uncoordinated wave of travel bans 
following the appearance of the new B.1.1.529 variant of COVID-19. Those concerns are also shared 
by the World Health Organisation (WHO) in its recommendation to countries to keep applying a risk-
based and scientific approach when implementing travel measures.  
 
The WHO urges countries around the world not to impose flight bans on nations due to concerns over 
the new Omicron COVID-19 variant. The organisation added that travel restrictions may play a role in 
slightly reducing the spread of COVID-19 but place a heavy burden on lives and livelihoods. The EBAA 
calls on countries to follow science and international health regulations. 
 
A coordinated science-based approach avoiding border closures having disastrous socio-economic 
consequences for communities in Europe and beyond is the only long-term solution to control COVID 
variants. 
 
 

Let’s work together 
We look forward to working with EU and national policy-makers and regulators to draft inclusive 
policies and regulations taking into account the specificities of the Business aviation operations for 
the benefit of all Europeans. 
 

Contact: 
David Grivet; Senior European Affairs Manager; dgrivet@ebaa.org, +32 2 318 28 11 

 
About EBAA 
The European Business Aviation Association (EBAA) is the leading organisation for operators of 
business aircraft in Europe. Our mission is to enable responsible, sustainable growth for business 
aviation, enhance connectivity and create opportunities. EBAA works to improve safety standards and 
share knowledge, to further positive regulation and to ease all aspects of closely tailored, flexible, 
point to point air transportation for individuals, governments, businesses and local communities in 
the most time-efficient way possible. Founded in 1977 and based in Brussels, EBAA represents +700 
members companies, corporate operators, commercial operators, manufacturers, airports, fixed-
based operators, and more, with a total fleet of +1,000 aircraft. 
 
Follow us on Twitter, Linkedin, Instagram and Facebook, or visit our website on www.ebaa.org. 
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